Sandoval, Gaz L.

From: Sandoval, Gary L.

Sent: Tuesday, December 29, 2015 11:47 AM

To: ‘wkarch@comcast.net'

Subject: FW: TCL BP Approval Letter - 525 2nd St. NW
Attachments: K14D057_TCL_BP_Appr.pdf

Please also send an electronic copy of the TCL BP Submittal for our file. One more qualification for final CO, which | did
not cover on the BP Approval is “Clear Sight”. Please ensure that the clear sight requirements noted on the TCL
Comment Letter dated 7-18-14 are meet on this site.

Thank You,

Gary Sandoval

Engineer

City Traffic Planning Department
505-924-3675

From: Sandoval, Gary L.

Sent: Tuesday, December 29, 2015 11:31 AM

To: 'wkarch@comcast.net'

Subject: TCL BP Approval Letter - 525 2nd St. NW

Attached is the TCL BP Approval letter for 525 2™ St. NW.

Thank You,

Gary Sandoval

Engineer

City Traffic Planning Department
505-924-3675



